
 

 

 

 

Brussels, 9th August 2021 

 

 

To Mr Michael ADAM, 

Director of the Authority for European Political  

Parties and European Political Foundations 

 
Office location: Rue Belliard 73, 1000 Brussels (office Trèves 1- 05V02) 

Postal address: Rue Wiertz 60, 1047 Brussels (office Trèves 1- 05V024) 
Email: contact@appf.europa.eu 

Website: http://www.appf.europa.eu 
Tel.: +32 2 28 32879 

 

 

 

 

Dear Mr ADAM, 

Thank you for your letter [RFI - APPF/2021/0043/EAFD], the receipt of which I 

acknowledge. EAFD that you for your careful review of our application and we do everything 

in our capacities to provide you with the requested documentation. 

 

Enclosed to my letter, you will find: 

 

I. Filled copy of Annex A – Questionnaire  

II. Proxy – Declaration of Authorisation of Contact Person  

III. Copy of Annex D – Acknowledgment of Receipt  

IV. Proof of political activity and genuine membership (emails, meeting agendas, etc.) 

V. Declaration stating the membership type of EAFD’s members 

 

 

 

 

 

I remain at your disposal should you have any questions. 

 

 

 

………………………………………………………….. 

Kind regards, 

MEP Mr Mislav Kolakušić 
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